
!·1arch 27, 1974 

or. Robert v. Dorian 
155 w. Hobart Gap Road 
Livingston, New Jersey 07039 

Dear or. Dorian: 

We gr at1y appreciate your renewal of your 
Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your gift of 
$100 ·or that purpose. 

Our receipt #18168 is enclosed. 

Enc1o ure 

JA/vb 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive Director 


